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#recall: For certain units of the Pittsburgh Automotive AC Manifold
Gauge Set (SKU 62707) the labels on the high pressure / low pressure
manifold and coupler valves may have been erroneously switched on
their knobs during the factory labeling process. Affected units were
sold between May 22, 2020 and August 11, 2020.

There is no need to return the product. If you have an affected unit, we
will send you new labels for the manifold and coupler valves with
directions on how to apply them. Please stop using the affected unit
until you receive them.

Click here for more information and to request your new labels:
https://hf.tools/acrecall
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